
 

  

COMMENT FORM Wilson Boulevard Extension Corridor Study 

 Public Information Meeting | June 27, 2022, 5-7 p.m. | UF/IFAS Extension | 14700 Immokalee Road | Naples, FL 34120 
 

 

1. For the Wilson Boulevard extension between Golden Gate Boulevard and Collier Boulevard, rank the 

following alignment options with 1 being your most preferred and 3 being your least preferred. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. If you would prefer an alignment that is different from the three shown above, please draw your 

preferred alignment on the map below.   If not, leave the map blank. 
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3. Do you live in the study area (Collier Boulevard to the west, I-75 to the south, Everglades Boulevard to 

the east, and Golden Gate Boulevard to the north)?     ☐ Yes            ☐ No  

4. Which major roadways do you use most frequently? Note: “GG Blvd” stands for Golden Gate Boulevard. 

☐ Everglades Blvd and GG Blvd          ☐ Wilson Blvd and GG Blvd          ☐ GG Blvd and Collier Blvd        

☐ Other ______________________________________________ 

5. How did you hear about the study? 

☐ Email          ☐ Roadway Message Sign          ☐ Word of Mouth          ☐ Social Media           

☐ Other ________________________________________________ 

 

Additional Comments: 

__________________________________________________________________________________________  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Attach additional sheets if necessary) 

 

Name __________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email____________________________________________Phone___________________________________ 

 

Address ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

City ___________________________ State _________ Zip Code ________________________ 

 
Please be advised: the information on this sheet is to contact you regarding this project and future public meetings.  

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses, phone numbers and certain home addresses are public records once received by 

a government agency.  If you do not want your e-mail address, phone number or home address released if the county 

receives a public records request, you can refrain from including such information on this sheet.  You have the option 

of checking with the county staff on your own to obtain updates on the project as well as checking the county website 

for additional information. 

 

Place this sheet in the “Comment Box” at tonight’s meeting or email comments to Connie Deane at 

Connie.Deane@colliercountyfl.gov by Friday, July 15, 2022. 


